
Advocacy Letter for Intellectual Freedom in 

Libraries 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Recipient's Institution/Organization] 

[Insert Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a passionate advocate for intellectual freedom within our libraries. As you 

are aware, libraries play a crucial role in providing access to a diverse range of information and 

ideas, which is essential for a democratic society. 

In recent times, we have observed challenges that threaten the fundamental principles of 

intellectual freedom, including censorship and restricted access to materials. This not only 

infringes on the rights of individuals to seek information but also undermines the mission of our 

libraries to provide a safe space for exploration and learning. 

I urge you to reaffirm your commitment to intellectual freedom by supporting policies that 

promote open access to information. Libraries must remain a sanctuary for diverse viewpoints, 

encouraging critical thinking and fostering an informed community. 

Let us work together to ensure that future generations have the same opportunities to explore and 

discover as we do today. I appreciate your attention to this vital issue and look forward to your 

support in advocating for intellectual freedom in our libraries. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


